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I am a young Oregonian and Oregons forests have been a backdrop for most of my 

childhood and adolescence, I would like them to continue to be present throughout 

my life for their recreational, scenic, and ecological value but HB 4106 puts them at 

risk. 

 

I oppose HB 4106. If passed, this bill undermines the state forest plan and would 

result in more clearcuts, less habitat for salmon and wildlife, and more timber industry 

lawsuits. Please don’t let this bill pass out of committee. 

 

 


